KENSINGTON AT ANNA MARIA
10/4/2021

Last night a vaccinated resident tested positive for COVID. Therefore, the Kensington building will
remain in lockdown mode for at least two weeks (Oct. 18). Visitation will be limited to compassionate
care visits (see below). All residents and staff will be tested and contact tracing will be conducted.
Updates will be sent to families via email.

ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT CHRIS NORTON AT 330/562-3120 X342.

WHAT IS A COMPASSIONATE CARE VISIT??

If you believe your loved one fits into the definition below per CMS guidelines, you can continue to visit
under the Compassionate Care Visit guidelines.

e Aresident who was living with family before being admitted to nursing facility and is struggling
with the change in environment and lack of physical family support
e Aresident who is grieving after a friend or family member recently passed away
e Aresident who needs cueing and encouragement with eating and/or drinking and may be
experiencing weight loss or dehydration
e Aresident who used to talk and interact with others is experiencing emotional distress, seldom
speaking, or crying more frequently
Compassionate Care Visitation Hours:
Monday through Friday: 9am to 11am ; 1pm to 4pm; 6pm to 7pm
Saturday and Sunday: 10am to 11am; 1pm to 3pm
PLEASE DO NOT VISIT DURING MEALTIMES!

e No appointment necessary. Please arrive at facility during the above hours, sign in and
complete screening process.

e Limit of two (2) visitors per resident

e Max of two (2) hours please

e ALL visitors MUST wear a surgical mask, regardless of vaccination status. No cloths masks,
please. A mask will be provided if you do not have one

e Please limit visit to the resident you are here to visit. We need to avoid the co-mingling of
families and friends with multiple residents



